
3
rd

 CDC-HKEAA Committee on DAT (2015-2017) Meeting 

Gist of the Meeting 

 

Date of meeting: 

20 June 2017 

 

Key issues raised/discussed 

� One member expressed her views regarding the last meeting minutes. Chairman 

agreed to add her views as post-meeting notes to the last meeting minutes. 

� Members were updated on the latest development of STEM education in schools 

and members from schools and tertiary institutions expressed their support.  

� Members were briefed on strategies to cater for learner diversity in DAT. Members 

expressed their views and concerns and most generally agreed with the strategies 

suggested by CDI and HKEAA. 

� Members were briefed on the progress of follow up actions from relevant parties in 

connection to the “Follow-up study on the benchmarking of the senior secondary 

curriculum for Hong Kong”. CDI prepared the simplified teaching resources to 

support the learning and teaching and HKEAA will kick off setting up a working 

group to review the assessment of SBA. Members were satisfied with progress. 

 

 

Date of next meeting: 

To be confirmed 

 


